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To submit a written communication on the proposed by-law, please send
an email to clerks@vaughan.ca and council@vaughan.ca. The
deadline for submitting written communications is noon on June 17th,
2024.

If you’d like to make a deputation (which can be done in person or
virtually) regarding the proposed by-law at the Committee of the Whole
meeting, you can do so by pre-registering by completing the online form
here or calling Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. Deadline to register for
a deputation is noon on June 17th, 2024.

Please let us know if you have any questions or require any additional
information.

Thank you for your attention and participation in making Vaughan a safer,
more inclusive community.

Best regards,

Office the Mayor, Steven Del Duca
-----Original Message-----
From: Yvonne Azuelos  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 11:27 PM
To: mayor@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Démonstrations
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully
examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing
email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Mayor De Luca,
Thank you so much for standing up to these Anarchic demonstrations The Jewish
people are proud of you, we need more people like you to prevent this country to slide
towards anarchy.
Sincerely
Yvonne Azuelos
Sent from my iPhone
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended
solely for the attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not
the intended recipient or have received this message in error, please notify me
immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission
from your computer, including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution,
disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.




